
Senate Rules Committee - 
 
I urge your support for SB870, The National Popular Vote Interstate Compact bill.  I believe our president 
should be elected the same as every other office holder - one person, one vote.  The Electoral College is 
an anachronism that should be replace by the national popular vote.  Each person would have an equal 
impact on the election of our president.  Individuals, not their location, would impact the vote for 
president. 
 

Please vote yes on SB 870. 
 

Thank you. 
 

Wendy Gehring 
Portland, OR 
 


